Uffington Parish Council.

Variation of licence application representation

Applicants:James and Katie Genever
Premises:The Bertie Arms, Bertie Lane , Uffington, Stamford. PE9 4SZ

30th August 2021

We are submitting a representation as the submitted application does not promote the licensing
objectives of Prevention of Public Nuisance and Public Safety for the following reasons:

Under the current license, residents have experienced excessive noise levels that have impacted
their lifestyle, e.g., forced to keep windows closed in hot weather and unable to enjoy their own
homes and gardens. Whilst residents accept there will be a certain amount of disturbance from a
licensed premises, on occasion they have had to contact the premises after licensing hours to ask for
the noise level to be addressed. As there has not been public visibility of an Operating Schedule to
support the application or explanation or reassurance of how future operations under extended
hours will be managed, residents are obviously concerned about further increased impact on their
lifestyle.

Further, as the application seeks to license more, or all, of the car park, this will obviously impact the
capacity of the car park. Current capacity often results in patrons parking in the immediate vicinity,
obstructing access to the properties on Bertie Lane and, most importantly, vehicular access to
emergency services.

In conclusion, having listened to their residents at an open meeting, the Parish Council consider it
appropriate to make this representation.

Barrie Brown Chairman

On behalf of The Clerk Mrs Katie Turner.
Uffington pcl@gmail.com



